
 

 

 

 

 

SALEM TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

 MINUTES 

December 11, 2007 

 

Jim Pitsch called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Board Members present: Pitsch, Brower, Mays and Sebright 

Board Members absent: Parmelee 

Minutes from November 13, 2007 were approved as submitted by consent of the Board. 

The bills for December were approved as submitted by consent of the Board. 

 

County Commissioner Paul Van Eck presented an update from the county. 

Allegan County District Court Judge Joseph Skocelus gave a presentation of his work in 

the county. 

Comments from the Fire Department 

Comments from the public 

 

Old Business: 

1. Don Sebright moved and Brenda Mays seconded to move forward in purchasing a 

new police vehicle. Motion carried. 

2. After much discussion Brenda Mays moved to turn Zoning over to PCI and close 

the Township Office on Wednesdays, beginning in January 2008. Since there was 

no support the motion failed. 

New Business 

1. Don Sebright moved and Betty seconded to accept Hamilton Community School 

Summer Tax Collection Agreement. Motion carried. 

2. Sharon Engelsman Salem Township Librarian discussed future library expansion 

and the possibility of moving or removing the recycle dumpsters and also putting 

in a new parking lot. 

Betty Brower moved and Brenda Mays seconded to adjourn until January 2008. Motion 

carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 

 

 

Betty Brower, Clerk 

 


